
BUS105  NOUN EXAM 
 

 

 

 

________ determine business practices and investment climate in the 
economy. 
 

Government policies 
 

Ways of minimizing conflicts between the line manage and staff manager 
is; 
 

a. 
Avoid playing the expert 
 

Each individual often attempts to stick to areas charted for him, defends 
his own jurisdiction. This is an example of; 
 

 

None of the above 
 

________ is important to any level in an organization. 
 

Management 
 

All the features and attributes of an objective can go together if not 
 

Separated 
 

The employees in a formal organization must share a purpose and the 
purpose is the reason why the organization _______ 
 

 

is in existence 
 

 

____________is the process which concerns the relationships between tasks 
or activities which must fit in both form and time into an integrated 
accomplishment of a goal. 
 

Co-ordinating 
 

It tends to make it impossible to have economical central services is a 
disadvantage of 
 

a. 
Departmentation by Product 
 

All of the following are NOT features of an informal organization EXCEPT 
 

The Employees share a common purpose 
 

 

The manager must comply with the_____ requirements for establishing and 
operating his business 
 

 

legal 
 



 

 

__________ is where a person learns some technical skills within a 
defined period of time. 
 

a. 
Apperenticeship training 
 

 

 

What is the difference between apprenticeship training and technical 
training 
 

a. 
Theory 
 

 

 

The following are nature of management EXCEPT; 
 

Managers create deficit 
 

 

 

___________When problems, unfavorable deviation or shortfalls are 
discovered too late with the result that to correct them is medicine 
after death. 
 

 

Late correction 
 

 

The noun_________ is used as a collective noun to refer to all those who 
manage within a particular organization. 
 

Management 
 

 

 

 

There are ________ essential elements of coordination 
 

Two 
 

 

 

 

There are differences between management and administration at least in 
concept. 
 

TRUE 
 

 

____________ is another possible source of conflict. The staff managers 
are usually younger in age than the line managers 
 

 

Difference in Age 
 

full meaning of CAMD is 



 

Companies and Allied Matters Decree 
 

 

The aim of all managers whether a senior manager or a junior one is not 
the same. 
 

FALSE 
 

 

 

_________ can be thought of as identification and classification of 
required activities necessary for the accomplishment of the objectives of 
the organization 
 

 

Organizing 
 

 

 

___________ is supposed to make up for any deficiency in skills 
 

a. 
Training 
 

 

 

 

___________ is any thing that interferes with good communication. 
 

Noise 
 

 

Those that practice management by carrying out the functions of 
management are called ________ 
 

managers 
 

 

 

 

_______ determine business practices and investment climate in the 
economy. 
 

 

Government policies 
 

 

 

The _______ of any organization include: Finance, Material, Human, 
Information and Time resources. 
 

resources 
 

 

Training in an organization is very essential and is needed for 
 

New and existing employees 
 



There are basically two main types of co-ordination. We have the 
voluntary co-ordination and the ___________ 
 

Directed co-ordinating 
 

 

 

Linked to _________ is the productivity objective. 
 

a. 
profit objective 
 

 

 

 

The managerial function of leading is simply the process of ________ 
people so that they will contribute to the goals of the organization 
 

 

influencing 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


